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CONTROL OF PUBLIC PLACES/
FENCING OF SWIMMING POOLS COMMITTEE

2 MARCH 1999

A meeting of the Control of Public Places/
Fencing of Swimming Pools Committee

was held on Tuesday 2 March 1999 at 10.30 am

PRESENT: Councillor Anna Crighton (Chairman, Environment
Committee),  Councillors Carole Evans and
Pat Harrow

APOLOGIES: An apology for absence was received and accepted
from Councillor Denis O’Rourke

The Committee reports that:

PART C - REPORT ON DELEGATED DECISIONS
TAKEN BY THE COMMITTEE

1. 6 LAKEWOOD DRIVE – MICHAEL M COLEMAN

The Committee had before it a report from the Senior Inspector for an exemption
to a pool cover, in lieu of a complying fence, pursuant to the Fencing of
Swimming Pools Act 1997.

The Committee decided that the application be declined, as it was considered that
a pool cover in lieu of a complying fence would significantly increase the danger
and risk to children under six years of age.

The meeting concluded at 10.43 am.

CONSIDERED THIS 25TH DAY OF MARCH 1999

MAYOR


